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February, 2015

Bourns® Model CT-23 and CT-26 Turns-Counting Dials
 to be Discontinued

Bourns will be discontinuing the Model CT-23 and CT-26 Turns-Counting Dials. Th e diminishing 
demand of these dials has prompted the phase out. Th e tooling for these dials is also at an 
end-of-life status. 

Regrettably, no direct replacement part numbers are available at this time. However, alternate part 
numbers that may be used are Models H-22, H-23, and H-516. Th ese models all have analog dials 
rather than digital counting dials.

Please plan for the following deadlines:

Last time buy date:  July 30, 2015
 Last time ship date:  January 30, 2016

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer
Service/Inside Sales.

SC1505

Obsolete Part Numbers

CT-23-6A
CT-23-6M
CT-26-6A
CT-26-6M

http://www.bourns.com/Contact.aspx
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/CT2326.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/H22.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/H23.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/data/global/pdfs/H-516.pdf



